Thank you, Dr. Singh, for volunteering to review in 2022



Energy <service@author.email.elsevier.com> To: brsinghlko@yahoo.com

Yahoo Mail / Inbox Jan 9, 2023 at 4:17 PM



ELSEVIER

Thank you for volunteering to review in 2022

Dear Prof. Bharat Raj Singh,

Reviewers and peer review are absolutely vital to the academic publishing process and we'd like to express our deepest gratitude to you for volunteering your time and expertise as a reviewer. Your ongoing support means a great deal to us and we couldn't continue to support the advancement of science without you.



Letter from the Elsevier Journals Leadership Team

Peer review, while often an unseen and undervalued task, is essential to improving the quality of published global research. On behalf of all our journal editorial teams — it is an honour for me to say 'thank you.' We are sincerely grateful for the time you volunteer to support our journals. It is a testament to your commitment to your community and the advancement of the research in your field.

In the year ahead, we will continue to improve the peer review process through optimal support and improved relevancy of the papers you are invited to review.

Thank you again for volunteering your valuable time to peer review."



Laura Hassink Managing Director Elsevier Journals

Once again, a heartfelt thank you for your ongoing support, and we wish you all the very best for 2023 and beyond.